
OCTOBER NEWS 

WEEKLY SERVICES 

Sundays at 10am Sung Eucharist  
Godly Play on the 13th and 20th during the service.  
Wednesdays 10am Said Eucharist  

Tea and coffee afterwards 
Tuesday and Thursday 5.30 pm Evening prayer 

OTHER SERVICES AND EVENTS 

Singing Practice 2.30pm on the 5th and 19th  

PCC meeting. 22nd October at 7.30pm 

Confirmation 16th October at 7.30pm at All Saints 
Fishponds. Preparation group meeting on Mondays at 1pm 

Trouts and Tiddlers 
A fun sing along for all ages.   

1.30pm on Thursdays 

 



Tues 8th October 7.30pm Cotham Parish Church   

“Climate Crisis – Lament and Hope”   

Exploring the environmental changes faced in Uganda and the UK with the two 

Bishops and local environmental specialists. A great occasion for those in churches 

wanting to look further at this issue – and to invite friends who share the same 

concerns. 

Thurs 10 October 7.30pm  Trinity College Chapel   Concert by the Anglican Youth 

Fellowship Choir. This is an amazing choir consisting of young adults from Uganda. 

It is a repeat visit to the Diocese and we know it will be a remarkable evening. 

Fortnightly on  Thursdays at 7.30pm 

In the Church 

Come and sing folk and soul, lullabies and ritual 

songs from across the globe in harmony with 

others. No sheet music, no gigs, no experience 

necessary;  

Just come and sing for the joy of it!  

£5 drop in 

First session 3rd October 

Dates for the Diary 

Christmas Fair and Preview on the 29th and 30th November. Lots of local 

crafters , music and refreshments. Please put the date in your diary, invite 

friends and find out how to help. This fair will be raising money for the 

work we are doing to make out building more accessible and improve it 

for use by the community. 

Everyone is invited to a PCC Away Day  on the 7th December. Come and 

join the PCC as they review our mission and plan the future of the church 

and building.  

St Anne's building sanctuary for everyone 



Mothers Union 
At St Peter’s Filton  

Wellbeing with Music 

10th Oct 

See Jenny if you would like 
a lift 

We have some important visitors  in October 

Two Ugandan Bishops, Bishop Henry and Bishop Michael and their 

wives will be visiting  Bristol and we have invited them to the 

community café on the  9th October. Please do come and say hello 

to them.  

Tina and Easton will be with us at the service on Sunday the 27th 

October. They are looking forward to seeing everyone.  

Be Amazing!  

Be a Home-Start Volunteer! 

Home-Start Bristol supports struggling families with a least one child under 

five. We recruit and train our volunteers and carefully match them with 

local families.  

Parents and grandparents have the experience to make great volunteers. 

We couldn’t carry out this vital work without you, so if you can spare 2-3 

hours a week to do something amazing, please contact us today. You really 

will be changing lives! 

Call: 0117 950 1170     Email:  admin@homestartbristol.org.uk  

Website:  www.homestartbristol.org.uk      

Prayer requests 

The current prayer list is being 

reviewed. If you want us to continue 

( or start ) to pray for anyone please 

fill in the form available in church and 

give it to Michael 

mailto:admin@homestartbristol.org.uk
http://www.homestartbristol.org.uk


Pray with us for growth 

Gracious God, grant us the imagination to see fresh possibilities for 

growth and the passion to bring them to birth. 

Deepen our commitment to your ways; expand our partnership in your 

cause; increase our influence for your purpose; and add to the numbers 

of those who acclaim you as Lord. 

Lead us from fear of failure to that confidence which flows from faith 

and to lives of fruitfulness and joy. 

In the power of your Spirit help us to create communities of wholeness 

with Christ at the centre; for in his holy name we ask. Amen 

Check out our Facebook page: eventsatstanneschurch  
 

Don’t forget we have a website with a calendar that is kept up to 

date. www.stanneschurchbristol.org.uk 
 

For enquiries about baptisms, weddings and funerals please leave a 

message on 0117 9514745  

Email: stanneseastville@gmail.com 

Pop up community café on 

Wednesday afternoons in 

term time 3-5.30pm 

Come and have a cup of tea 

and a chat.  

See Melissa to volunteer 


